
During the election, postal workers made remarkable efforts to ensure vote-by-mail was a 
success. The Postal Service was key to safeguarding our democratic rights. But the Postal 
Service remains under serious threat.
The COVID-19 pandemic has thrown USPS’s finances into a state of crisis. A sharp decline in 
revenue means the Post Office could run out of money, threatening the essential service postal 
workers proudly provide the country every day.
 This summer, Postmaster General Louis DeJoy put in place policies that caused serious mail 

delays. While the public outcry forced DeJoy to temporarily “suspend” 
these cuts in advance of the election, he has promised to return 

to his policies. These cuts undermine the public confidence – 
currently 91% of the public approve of USPS – and drive away 
business. 
In order to #SavethePostOffice, we need everyone to demand 

their member of Congress: 
   ✔  Pass $25 billion in emergency COVID relief for the USPS.

  ✔  Permanently reverse DeJoy’s delays.

The public knows the Postal Service is essential in their lives. 
Postal workers are absolutely dedicated to providing prompt, 

reliable and efficient postal services through the pandemic and 
beyond. They defended our democratic rights, now we have to 
defend the post office.  

CALL CONGRESS:
Postal Workers Defended Democracy. 

Let’s Defend the Post Office.  
Pass $25 billion.  

Stop Service Cuts.

CALL  
Congress at  

833-924-0085 
Demand $25 billion for the Postal Service and a 
permanent reversal of DeJoy’s cuts to service!  usmailnotforsale.org


